From: erwan Toulemond-

Sent: 23 July 2023 12:10

To: Planning Planning

Cc: Enya Fogarty; Erwan Toulemonde

Subject: Updated Objection 2023/2245/P - Re: Objection to 2023/2245/P from Friends of
Parker Street

Attachments: Updated 23-Jul-23 Core Objections to Drury Works 2023 2245 P.pdf; Updated

23-Jul-23 Core Objections to Drury Works 2023 2245 P.docx

Dear Ms Fogarty,
We hope you had a nice weekend

Some new information has been brought to the Friends of Parker Street attention by a resident regarding the
"Overestimation of protection of office space".

We have decided as a collective that it was important to integrate it into the Core Objection of the Friends of
Parker Street (please see pages 7 & 8).

Please find the attached the final version "Updated 23-Jul-23 Core Objections to Drury Works".

We would be grateful if this final version is uploaded and is the one and only you review when the time
comes.

Thank you very much.
Kind regards

The Friends of Parker Street
represented here by Erwan Toulemonde, Market House

On Wed, Jul 19, 2023 at 12:19 PM Erwan Toulemonde ||| G o

Dear Ms Fogarty,

Please find attached the detailed objection from the Friends of Parker Street, a collective of
residents (40+) who organise community events (such as Jubilee and Coronation parties) and
look to increase community ties. Membership is not exclusively Parker Street - we include Great
Queen Street and Drury Lane as well.



The objections raised to the Drury Works have been built from the community feedback and
professional advice received.

We would be grateful if you could upload this version dated 18th July to the Council website.
We attach it both in Pdf and Word format.

Thank you

The Friends of Parker Street



